
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Landon K. Crowell <cwell06@hotmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 01 , 2015 5:09 PM 
Parsons, Susan 

Subject: RE: Communication 

Susan, 

Thank you for your reply. The 21st of October is fine. I will be discussing the progress on my housing project in 
Central Eastside. 

Landon K. Crowell 

From: Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov 
To: cwell06@hotmail.com 
Subject: RE: Communication 
Date: Tue, 1 Sep 2015 21:20:34 +0000 

Our next open spot is October 21. Will that work for you? 
Also, please let us know your subject. 

Thank you, 
Susan 

Susan Parsons 
Assistant Council Clerk 
City of Portland 
susan. parsons@portlandoregon .gov 
503.823.4085 

From: Landon K. Crowell [mailto:cwell06@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 12:57 PM 
To: Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon .gov> 
Subject: Communication 

Hello Susan, 

I would like to schedule a follow up communication with council. What dates do you have available in 
September and October? 

Thank you, 

Landon K. Crowell 
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